                                                    Western Carolina Women’s Golf Association
                                                     Winter Meeting of Representatives via Zoom
                                                                                January 29, 2025
The meeting was called to order via Zoom at 4:00 PM on January 29, 2025, by WCWGA President Diane Frost. Participating reps were Jane Breeden, Ginger Finder and Kathy Morgan. An email error in sending notice to club representatives limited distribution to club reps. Attendance was reduced. 
· Reps were asked to encourage their club members to use the website. http://www.WCWGA.biz. The password to log in under members only is Western@9.
· Diane asked reps to remind members of the cancellation/withdrawal policy. No charge if cancellation is received by noon, two days before the tournament.
· The date of the championship at CC of Spartanburg has been confirmed as October 9, 2025.
· Diane asked that club reps distribute the WCWGA updated rules to their members.
· Send roster updates to Barbara Anderson, Andrea Davignon & Diane Frost.
Diane Frost adjourned the meeting at 4:20 PM. The next meeting for club representatives will be Tuesday, April 15, 2025 at Holly Tree beginning at 8:00 AM.

Ginger Finder
Secretary

